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The idea of ruining our state and the future eco-tourism it is able to bring in, purely for the
hope to impress olympic audiences is a stupid one, and one that has been made by nearly
every hosting city for the past 50yrs. Ruining landscapes, the environment, safety
regulations, all to build a few building to fall into disrepair and to be added to the long list
of 'abandoned olympic venues'.

Even if, in the unlikely event these new stadiums have a use in the future, myself and
many others cannot see the point in enabling the further destruction and unsettling of our
ecosystems and environment for the sake of more stadiums for a small bump in tourism
funds, at the sake of future potential tourism earnings after we have paved the way to
devestate our countries natural wealth and beauty.

For your consideration,
Justin Kuhnel





